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>

Arthur Beal
eale s, Hill -St,
Ios Angeles, Calif,

Dear Mr, Beal:=

Was happy to hear that you are in ILos Angeles, I do
hope you will find time to drop up to the office
and see us., However, L suggest that you call first
for an appointment.

We do not have piano copies available on your sSongs.
Since we do not use them in our method of exploitat-
jon, we have none on hand., We can arrange to get

them for you but it will involve an expense on your
part.

Hope we'll be seeing you. With best wishes, I am

Yours truly,

CF/rr Clarence Freed :




